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REPORT FROM POLAND

I would like to send you short report about our National Conference which took place in Czestochowa last Friday and Saturday (18-19th May 2001). The main topic was: "mature Christianity". Fr Fio Mascarenhas SJ from India was our speaker. 

The first day gathered about 1300 leaders of Polish groups. Bishop Bronislaw Dembowski delivered a teaching about building the Church in Polish conditions. And father Fio spoke about mature Christianity, based on three times "C": contemplation, compassion and courage. 

A day after about 170 thousand people (almost a half of them came for the first time to our National Conference) came to pray together. After common worship we had the Eucharist and afterwards prayer for healing. The second part consisted of teaching about the sense of baptism in the Holy Spirit (Fr Fio) and afterwards Fr Augustyn Pelanowski led prayer. 

Everybody was leaving Czestochowa full joy. 

I can add that our National Conference was preceded by two open evangelisation meetings with teaching of Fr Fio Mascarenhas (Lodz and Lublin). It was really so amazing time for us! 

Darek Jeziorny
P.S. In this blessed place in Czestochowa we will have the First European CCR-leadersconference in September 2002. Put it in your agenda! More details will follow.

-------------------------------

This Info-Letter is free to everybody who wants it. So, if you know people who have a heart for CCR-Europe, want to pray for it, want to publish news from Europe in magazines or just want to receive this e-mail Info-Letter, please let them sent an e-mail with this message: yes, put me on the mailing-list of  the European Catholic Charismatic Renewal Info-letter.
Kees Slijkerman, keesslij@knoware.nl
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